10/19/06
IT Meeting with Clement, Terri, Yvonne

Topics discussed:

Clement has upgraded the Papervision and InMagic software on the server and is in process of upgrading each workstation with the client portion.

He continues to monitor Microsoft Windows updates and install them as needed, which means staff should not do this on their own.

We have noticed a huge reduction in the amount of spam getting through since the VPN installation.  Continue to remind staff to move spam to the “this is spam” folder, and unsubscribe to lists they may no longer want to receive mail from.  MWG finds a lot of spam still getting through.

Our web re-design project is moving along well.  Check with Hartmann if ready for directors to see at Nov. meeting.

VPN is working well.  We will establish and communicate a policy that it will be installed only on Bradley Foundation laptops, not individual home computers.  A docking station will be used at the office location.  Staff with the president’s permission will use laptops to work from home when needed.  Travelers may sign out laptops and the USB, and be reminded that routers from their temporary Internet provider may have blocked ports, so nothing assures them of a connection.  

We discussed whether or not files should be stored only on the USB and not on the laptop for security reasons.  Seems to be a good idea.

